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Seasons Greetings From Chief Bull
Greetings and Happy Holidays to All! I hope the end of this year is spent surrounded by 
loved ones and filled with happy memories that help begin this new year in a good way. 
I am thankful for all of you who have walked this difficult journey with us and continue to 
support us in “Bringing Our Children Home”. The strength and resilience of our community, 
Elders and Survivors inspires us to push forward this important work that has begun. 
Work that will help us heal, conduct the searches, discover the truth, and move towards 
reconciliation and reclamation for our people. I am so proud of all that we have achieved 
this year.

Even though the end of this year is near, this important work will continue, and the impacts 
of this work will echo far into the future of our young ones. I look forward to the continuation 
of this integral work in the New Year and all the good work that is starting in January. I wish 
peace and joy to you and your loved ones!
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UPCOMING EVENTS

The Initiative office will be closed for the 
holidays starting December 17 and it will 
reopen January 3, 2023.

Bikiiwewinig Nindawaashishiiminaanak 
has begun scheduling January 2023 
sessions to gather information regarding 
missing children and potential burial 
sites.

Office Closure

Mapping Interviews
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To schedule a mapping interview contact 
Email: BringingourChildrenHome@lacseulfn.org

Telephone: (807)738-3282

You have knowledge about missing children that
attended Pelican Lake Residential Institute

You have knowledge of missing patients from the
former Sioux Lookout Zone Indian hospital 

Are you able to contribute?

Bikiiwewinig Nindawaas hishiiminaanak has begun 
scheduling January 2023 sessions to gather information 
regarding missing children and potential burial sites.

This is your chance to help bring our missing children home 
by sharing your knowledge of the past and taking part in 

the mapping process in preparation for the ground search.

Bringing our Children Home Initiative

CONTACT

A phone line was established for 
all Survivors of Pelican Lake Indian 
Residential School to share their stories, 
records and information. 

 
 

807-738-3282

Please call the National Residential 
School Crisis Line at 1-866-925-4419 if 
you or someone you know is feeling 
distressed.

www.bikiiwewinig.com

 


